Clee Medical Centre

PPG Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, 16th January 2017 @ 4.00pm 

Present: 
Emily Goodwin (EG) – Admin, Suzanne Wright (SW) – Admin Manager, Janet Wilson (JW) Reception Supervisor, June Waby (JWB) – Chair, David Brierley (DB), Ray Brunson (RB), Kathleen Edwards (KE)
	Item No.                  
	Agreed action points
	Action by

	1.
	Apologies

Susan Broadhead, Sabina McCully, Heather Hanson, Gail McMenemie.
 
	

	2.
	Minutes of Last Meeting 8th November 2016
Approved and seconded as a true record.

	

	3.
	Matters Arising
Televisions – KE asked if the pictures and Drs’r details had been approved.  EG said that the GPs were not keen on having their photo taken but were happy for the details to be shown. Plus, nurses’ details, clinics and services provided at the surgery. Not everyone looks on the web, hence a notice in surgery.
DOCKS Update – DOCKS will finish at the end of March 2017 .PPG members will continue handing out leaflets for a few more weeks.
PPG Notice Board – EG said that this has now been approved by the GPs and is in the production process. Members were asked for their input on what they would like to be on the board.
	SW
SW


	4
	Any Other Business
 Flu Jab in Care Home: RB’s wife is in Grimsby Manor Care Home and has not yet received her flu jab.  EG said that these were now given by district nurses and not GPs.  JW confirmed that Grimsby Manor was not of our district nurses list to visit with the flu jabs.  RB was advised to speak with the manager at Grimsby Manor, he was also given a contact phone number for the Community Nurses base. JW would also contact them.
CCG Meeting:  JWB is to attend a meeting on behalf of PPG and she would report back at our next meeting
Anxiety & Depression Group: DB mentioned that there was now only 2-3 people attending the Anxiety & Depression Group and asked if the practice could push advertisement of the group.  Suzanne confirmed that she would look at the information relating to the group on both the website, TVs and in the waiting areas and will ask if the clinicians if they could recommend more referrals.
One illness one appointment: JWB asked if a notice could be put out like the one on ‘privacy of phone calls’ Again not everyone looks at the web

Kate Granger Initiative: JWB gave out information on the above and that it be looked at for the Practice.
Patient Thanks: Speaking to JWB, a patient was full of thanks for Dr Mrs Munjal’s help and said that he also gave the practice 10 stars.

CCG GP Patient Experience Survey Practice Report: JWB had read it and felt that it was a positive report, well done to everyone.

	JWB
SW


	
	Date of  next meeting 
Tuesday 28th February @4pm
	

	
	Proposed Agenda for next mtg on 8 November 2016
1. Apologies

2. Minutes of last meeting

3. Matters Arising

4. Any Other Business

5. Kate Granger Initiative

6. PPG Chairs’ report

7. Meeting dates for 2017
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